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What’s happening in 
October?

~ 10/9 - Meeting

~ 10/13 - October DCM @ Cypress Bay HS

~ 10/22 - Color Wars

~ 10/23 - Meeting

~ Check the Division Calendar on our website for    
    more event information

Editor’s Note
Dear Readers,

	 This past month 
has been one of the best 
yet, with KCKC and a 
mini-golf DCM, how 
much better could it have 
gotten?
	 I was so happy to 
see how much service and 
good could be done when 
great minds work together 
at the PB&J drive.
	 In the end, my fa-
vorite part of September 
has been all of the times 
that I have been with Key 
Clubbers, be it at KCKC, 
our meetings, or just walk-
ing around campus -- it all 
has truely been awesome.

	 So, lets keep it up, 
lets keep the momentum 
that we have created going 
by working even harder in 
October to make sure that 
we are the best Key Club 
that we can be, and that we 
are the best servant leaders 
we can be.
	 Remember the Key 
Club motto: “Caring, our 
way of life.”
	
Service filled regards,

Matthew Bonachea
Somerset Chapel Trial
Key Club Editor
Division 24B, Florida

Like us on Facebook! facebook.com/sakeyclub

Follow us on Twitter! @keyclubsa

Sign Up for Club Text Message Updates by texting 
@sake to (754) 333-6235

Sign Up for State Text Message Updates by texting 
@member1314 to (786) 501-2689

Visit us online at division24b.weebly.com

Visit the Florida District of Key Club online at 
floridakeyclub.org

Visit Key Club International online at keyclub.org
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Club Leadership
President

Tiffany
Breslawski

Vice President
Daniela 

Martinez

Secretary
Gabriella 

Aguiar

Treasurer
AJ

Ridley

Editor
Matthew 
Bonachea

Event Coordinator
David

Hernandez

Senior Director
Allison 
Hasson

Junior Director
Natalia 

Hanabergh

Sophomore Director
Cristian
Garcia

Freshmen Director
Gabriela

Rivera

Class Director’s Contact Information

Senior Director:
Allison Hasson
hasson.allison@
gmail.com

Junior Director:
Natalia Hanabergh
n.hanabergh@
gmail.com

Sophomore Director:
Crisitan Garcia
cgarcia3606@
gmail.com

Freshmen Director:
Gabriela Rivera
gcrivera9@
gmail.com

KCKC was TONS of fun!

	 KCKC was filled 
with fun workshops, in-
formative trainings, and so 
many Key Clubbers! 
	 With about 900 
people present, a whop-
ping 361 from our own Di-
vision 24B, the event was 
the largest in the history of 
the Florida District!
	 Also at KCKC, the 
theme of this years District 
Education and Leadership 
Conference (DCON) was 
announced to be Super-
heros of Service!
	 DCON will have 
fun activities, such as cos-
tume contests, to make the 
event as fun as possible, 
and reflect the theme.

	 More information 
regarding DCON atten-
dance will be given at fu-
ture meetings. However, 
start thinking now if you 
would like to attend!
	 The next zone-
wide event will be Spring 
Zone Rally in February. 
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This Month’s Tip
Use the Division 24B website to 
view the Division calendar and stay 
up-to-date with Key Club 
activities!

PB&J Drive really “drives,” service home

	 This month, for 
the first meeting of the year 
that included new mem-
bers, our Key Club par-
ticipated in its own PB&J 
drive, to which the 300 
sandwiches made were do-
nated to a local homeless 
organization.	

	 This drive is a great 
representation of what we 
stand for: helping mem-
bers of the community.
	 This project exem-
plified this month’s Key 
Club Core Value: inclu-
siveness. This project was a 
great way to have all mem-

bers in a project that would 
impact the members of 
their direct community.
	 All sandwiches 
were donated on Saturday, 
September 28, and Presi-
dent Tiffany plans to make 
it a regular event to donate 
to that organization.

New Officers!
	 At the last meet-
ing, the open positions of 
Event Coordinator, Soph-
omore Director, and Fresh-
men Director were elected.
	 David Hernandez 
will be serving as the new 
Event Coordinator.
	 Sophomore Class 
Director is Cristian Garcia 
and Freshmen Class Direc-
tor is Gabriela Rivera. 
	 Contact informa-
tion for all Class Directors 
are available on page 3.
	 Also new to the 
board is AJ Ridley, taking 
on the position of Treasur-
er. 
	 Contact informa-
tion for all board mem-
bers will be distributed via 
E-Mail.

Am I 

accepted?

Acceptance letters will 
be distributed on 10/4.
Remember, you needed 
to have paid your dues, 

registered, and 
completed three service 
hours to be eligible for 

Key Club 
membership.

September DCM: Mini-Golf
	 The September 
DCM, hosted by Ever-
glades High School, was a 
success! Lt. Governor Dil-
lon Perez, in an announce-
ment at the DCM, said 
that over $1500 was raised 
for the Children’s Miracle 
Network.
	 We were placed in 
teams of four, and teams 

were comprised of people 
from different schools. 
This provided us with the 

opportunity to mingle and 
meet other Key Clubbers 
from around our division.
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President Tiffany’s Blurb
Hey everyone,

	 I just wanted to 
say that I am absolutely 
baffled by the recruitment 
turnout. We have about 70 
members that are now a 
part of the Key Club fam-
ily and I could not be any 
happier. 
	 In all honesty, I ex-
pected a turn out like this, 
but what I did not expect 
is to already see such a high 
level of dedication and par-
ticipation so early in the 
year. 
	 Usually people join 

and do not actually get in-
volved with the organiza-
tion. 
	 However, much to 
my surprise I have seen a 
passion for service that is 
beyond what I could ever 
expect by this club, and 
only a few weeks into the 
year nonetheless. 
	 So I want to offi-
cially welcome everyone to 
the family. We are really a 
family, not just a club. 
	 I have no doubt 
whatsoever that we will 
not have anything less than 
the best Key Club year for 

Picture of the 
Month

	 At KCKC, there were 
times that we had to separate 
as a group. However, those pic-
tured managed to stick together 
throughout the event, managing 
to attend almost every part of the 
day together.
	 Remember, Key Club is a 
family, not just a club. 	
	 Have a submission for the 
Picture of the Month, or any other 
section? E-Mail it to Editor Mat-
thew Bonachea at bonacheam@
gmail.com.

Member of 
the Month!

Somerset Academy to date. 
	
Keep Calm and Serve On,

Tiffany
Somerset Chapel Trail
Key Club President
Division 24B, Florida

	 Congratulations to 
the Member of the Month, 
Patrick Cheng!
	 Patrick was pres-
ent at basically every event, 
even before he started 
freshen year!


